October 9, 2017

Good afternoon Tiger families. This is Mrs. Weddle, Principal of your RBMS with the weekly
announcements. A copy of this recording will be on our website, twitter, and Facebook page.

We have our first home games this week! We will play Heritage in Girls’ Soccer and Volleyball
on Wednesday and Football on Thursday. Games begin at 4:00. If you are coming to an
outdoor game - Soccer and Football, please bring your own chair. Seating is not available
outdoors. Come cheer on our Fighting Tigers in our first home games in the history of RBMS!
In honor of Breast Cancer Awareness, these games are a Pink Out -- wear pink to support the
cause!

School pictures are Friday. Your child should have brought an order form home. Please ask
them for it.

On Tuesday October 10th we will have an open gym for boys who are interested in trying out for
basketball. You must be eligible academically and have a physical in order to participate.

8th grade Parents: Please keep in mind that many high schools are beginning to offer
Information Sessions for their school. WCPSS provides a variety of high schools that offer
academic, vocational, and specialized magnet themes. You do have choice options to apply for
high schools.

Thank you for your attention! If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact us at 9196948690. | hope you have a Tigerrific weekend!



